
UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON 
DETERMINATION OF NON-SIGNIFICANCE 

 

Date: September 12, 2024 

Lead Agency: University of Washington 

Description of Proposal: The proposed University of Washington ASUW Shell House project 
is intended to provide select interior and exterior renovation to further preserve the historic 
building and improve building systems (mechanical, electrical, plumbing, heating, ventilation, 
and structural), and ADA access. NPS and Landmarks design review and approval included. 

 
Location of proposal, including address, if any: The project site is at the eastern edge of 
campus near the Waterfront Activities Center and Montlake Cut ship canal. 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of WAC 197-11-340 and WAC 478-324-140, the University of 
Washington hereby provides public notice of determination of non-significance.  
 
The comment period will end September 26, 2024. 
 
Responsible Official: Julie Blakeslee, AICP, Environmental & Land Use Planner 
    jblakesl@uw.edu 
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